
Announcements 
03-23-2025 

 
Thank you to the students and leaders of St. Clare Montefalco for bringing good news today. 

Please see the flyer in today’s bulletin for more information. 

 

Today’s community meal is sponsored by our members Angie Kad and her family. Please see 

Georgia Kingsley about sponsoring a meal, especially next week’s meal. 

 

Today after mass, our youth will be saying the Stations of the Cross after mass. Everyone is 

welcome and invited to join the youth. 

 

Next Sunday, our youth will participate in a tour of the church to learn about the different 

sections of the church and the saints included on the walls. You are welcome to participate in 

the tour. 

 

This Friday St. Augustine and St. Monica is hosting the Stations of the Cross and Soup Supper 

at 6pm.   

 

Please stop by the table in the back of Church and sign a postcard to Pope Francis, asking him 

to advance the canonization of six African-American who lived exemplary lives, and are being 

advanced for sainthood . After you have signed the postcard, please place it in the 

basket marked "signed postcards". Thank you. 

 

Please mark your calendar for Saturday, April 5th.  Starting at 10:00am, Janis Ayoub will lead 

a group of people to do deep cleaning of the church sanctuary.  We need as many of you as 

possible to join the group; the more folks we have the less time the job will take.  All ages are 

welcome. All cleaning supplies will be provided. Can we count on you? There’s a sign-up 

sheet on the back on the table. 

 


